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On Tuesday 1 June, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home got into the spirit of our next Nellsar Cruise

destination – France.

We created a new activity – baguette tossing no less! A bit like javelin, but with a tasty bit of French bread! We were even dressed

for the occasion, with berets, striped tops and strings of onions!

It was fun testing our throwing skills and it even got a bit competitive, as we set out our garden with points to be won!

What great fun! We are looking forward to further French-themed fun as the destination approaches this month.

 

 

 


